
 

 

 

 
 

 

AUTHORIZATION FOR 
RELEASE OF INFORMATION 

 
 

 

Each baby delivered at Terrebonne General Health System is a memorable event. We know your newborn baby is a 
treasure to you and your family. To help you share your newborn's arrival, two free services are available to all 
mothers delivering at Terrebonne General Health System: 

 

 
• Terrebonne General Health System Hello Baby Program - Your baby's photo and a special message will 

appear on the Hello Baby Billboard located at the intersection of Martin Luther King Boulevard and Main Street 
in Houma. The billboard will display your baby's first name, middle name, date of birth, weight and length. Three 
days after this consent form is received, your baby's photo and message will appear on the billboard for a time 
span of 10 days. 

 
• Terrebonne General Health System Social Media - Upon your consent your baby's information listed above 

and photo will be provided to Terrebonne General to be published on social media 
 

Mother's Name (First, Last): Father's Name (First, Last) (optional): 

Baby's Name (First, Middle, Last): Baby's Date of Birth (Month, Day, Year): 

 

Baby's Sex:  Male  Female 

Baby's Time of Birth: 

Baby's Weight: Baby's Length: 

 

 

Please check which service/s you would like to participate in: 
 

Terrebonne General Health System Hello Baby Program: I would like to have my baby's information 
published on the Hello Baby Billboard. 

 

 
Terrebonne General Health System Hello Baby Program: I would like to have my baby's information and            

picture published on the Hello Baby Billboard. 

 
Terrebonne General Health System Social Media: I would like to have my baby's information and photo 

released to Terrebonne General Health System so that the birth announcement can be published on social 
media. 

 
 

 
Mother's Signature:  Date:   

 

Father's Signature:  Date:  
(Optional) 
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